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Changing the World  

Upcoming April Zone Meetings - Joint 

Zone 1 and Zone 2  
 
Zone 1 and Zone 2 will be hosting a combined Zone meeting on 
April 1, 2024 at the Barkhamsted Senior center. The Senior center is 
located at 109 West River Road, Barkhamsted CT.  Dinner will be 
provided by members of the Senior Center for the price of $15.00.  
Choices are as follows, chicken and biscuits or Chef Salad. Coffee, 
cold beverages and dessert will be included with the meal. 
 
Please respond to your Zone chair with dinner selection by March 
27th 
 
Zone 1 Dave Boilard dfboilard@gmail.com - Barkhamsted, Canaan 
Northwest, Colebrook, Hartland, Norfolk, Riverton, Torrington, 
Winsted. 
 
Zone 2 Sue Boilard dsboilard@gmail.com - Bethlehem, CT Hearts 
& Hands Cyber, Kent, Litchfield, New Milford, Washington &  
Watertown. 
 
Dinner will be at 6:00 pm with a meeting to follow.  
 
Chairs Sue and Dave, after some discussion and feedback from some 
of you, we were reminded that these meetings are about you and 
your clubs.  Having said that, please bring your ideas, questions and 
concerns, as to what you may like to see, discuss, or learn at future 
zone meetings. We will have an open forum to address your con-
cerns and discuss what is important to you as lion leaders.   
 
A gentle reminder Zone Meetings are for all Lions.  Please invite any 
member of your club that may have an interest in expanding their 
knowledge of Lions. 
 
Lion Sue and Lion Dave are looking forward to seeing on April 1. 
  


